08 February 2017

Independent Review of

Aquaculture Licensing

C/O Deirdre Morgan

Secretary to the Independent Review Group
Department of Aquaculture Food & the Marine National
Seafood Centre

Clonakilty

Co Cork

Dear Ms Morgan,

| hope you are well. | am writing this letter in support of the Aquaculture Industry and the company
Marine Harvest Ireland.

Marine Harvest Ireland is one of the main employers in the Beara area and in turn these employees
spend their wages locally supporting the shops and small businesses in our villages and town.

These families are sending their children to the local schools, keeping the local GAA clubs and other
sports facilities alive.

We are one of those small businesses and we employ local people. It is very important that the
Independent Review Group look favourably on this industry for the future of many a lively hood and
continuing to keep rural Ireland alive.

Thanking you,
Yours sincerely,

Ciaran O Sullivan
Beara Oil



